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I support the use of a tax on tires to help fund public transit. Anything that moves us 

towards better passenger rail service as an alternative to individual auto use is good 

for the environment and for the large non-driving population.  I would like to see the 

Pioneer Line in particular reinstated between Portland and Boise. We no longer have 

even a bus service, with an aging demographic and less medical services in Nearby 

Baker City.  


